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Diamond Williams 

From: 

Sent: 
To: FilingsQpsc state fl us 
cc: Masterton, Susan S 

Subject: 
Attachments: 110217-TX Name Change Clarificatlon pdf 

Cooper, Roberta G [Roberta G Cooper@CenturyLink com] 
Wednesday, July 27,201 1 3 35 PM 

Name Change Clarification (Docket No 110217) 

Filed on Behalf of: Susan S. Masterton 
Senior Counsel 
CenturyLink 
315 S. Calhoun Street, Suite 500 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
Telephone: 8501599-1560 
Email: susan,masterton@centurvlink.com 

Docket No. 110217-TX 

Title of filing: 

Filed on behalf of: CenturyLink 

Name Change Clarification 

Noofpages: - 1 

Description: Name Change Clarification 

Roberta Cooper 
Legal Assistant 111-  Susan Masterton and Kevin Zarling 
Voice: 850-599-1 563 I Fax: 850-224-0794 
Email: Roberta.G.Cooper@centun/link.com 
315 S. Calhoun Street, Suite 500 ITallahassee, FL 32301 
Mailstop: FLTLHZ0501-5001 

This e-mail $may contain confidential and privileged material for the mie use of the intended recipient($). Any review, use, distribution or 
disclosure by a then  is stnctly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please contact 

the sender and M e t e  ail copier of the message. 

71271201 1 



Suun S. Manenon 
Senior Counsel 

FL7 LHZOSOl -507 
315 S Calhoun Sl I Sum 500 
Tallahassee FL 32301 
Tel 850 599 1560 

July27,201 

Ms.AnnCc e 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shummi Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket NO. 110217-TX 
Request for approval of name change on CLEC Certificate No. 5801 from Qwest 
Communications Company, LLC to Qwest Communications Company, LLC d/b/a 
CentwyLink QCC. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On July 1, 2011, Qwest Communications Company, LLC filed a request to change its 
certificated name to reflect the use of the d/b/a “CenturyLink QCC.” This letter is to clarify that 
the brand launch and public use of the new d/b/a are scheduled for August 8, 201 1, rather than 
the August 10,201 1 date indicated in the original filing. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

s/Susan S. Masterton 
Susan S. Masterton 

cc: Toni Earnhart, FPSC 
Victor McKay, FPSC 
Sandy Khanaee, CenhuyLink 


